
Muir Lake School Council
Meeting Minutes

May 17, 2022

I. CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME

Amber Dory called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m.

II. ATTENDANCE

The following were in attendance; Andy Fune, Heather Brownlee, Amber Dory,
Deanne Fabrick, Tori Pudde,  Lorraine Stewart, Melissa Vasilcin and Jodi Marcinew

III. APPROVAL OF AGENDA

Nothing added to agenda

IV. APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Melissa Vasilcin approve the March minutes and Amber Dory seconded. Carried.

V. REPORTS

a) Trustee Report – Lorraine Stewart presented her report for April.  A copy of this
report will be attached to the minutes.

b) Principal Report – Heather reported that the literacy and numeracy intervention
has started two weeks ago with our grade ones.  The program is running well and
will go to the end of June.  Andy reminded everyone that registration is still open
but deadline has passed.  We are predicting an increase of at least 40 more
students next year.  Please pass the word along to anyone who has not registered
yet to contact the school for assistance.  May 19th will be a regular day of
attendance for the students this year. Andy mentioned that it is badminton season
right now and we have a very high participation of students.  Field trips are also
starting back up with all grades.  We have a tentative date of May 26 planned for
Fun Day for all the students.  The junior high leadership group is going to be in
charge of this event.  As well, there will be an informal farewell lunch planned for
May 28 for our grade nine students.



VI. NEW BUSINESS

ML Hall Report – Deanne Fabrick gave the hall report. The bingo night and market
were a success.  Sports are going ahead weather pending of course.

VII. ADJOURNMENT

Amber Dory called the meeting to order at 7:01p.m. A motion was made to
adjourn the meeting at 7:18 p.m. There will be no more regular meeting for this year.
Next meeting scheduled for September 20, 2022 @ 7:00 p.m. All in favor.

Minutes submitted by:  Jodi Marcinew

Minutes approved by: Amber Dory



School Council Report,  Muir Lake School, May 17, 2022
Submitted by Lorraine Stewart, Trustee

● Trustees engage, listen and advocate: 
The Attendance Area Review process is continuing.  Some decisions on recommendations are
expected to be made in May 2022 and the others in June 2022. 

Trustees engaged with grade 7 students from the four west end schools of Tomahawk,
Duffield, Wabamun and Entwistle; Stony Plain Central School; and Woodhaven Middle
School.  We always value and appreciate students’ perspectives on a variety of topics. 

● Trustees foster community relationships: 
Trustees met with Senior Administration and Trustees from Evergreen Catholic Separate
School Division on May 11, 2022.  We appreciate the opportunity to network and further
enhance our relationships with Evergreen. 

Respectfully submitted by Lorraine Stewart


